
From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
To: "chaska8888@msn.com"
Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Re: appealed tax assessment for Albemarle St
Date: Friday, June 6, 2025 8:14:00 AM
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Good morning,
 
This email is to follow up on the voicemail left for you on Tuesday, May 20th at 12:40 p.m. from the
Legislative Hearing officer re: your appealed tax assessment. Currently this matter is laid over to
Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, June 17th, 2025 via phone between 10 and 12 pm.  Per that
voicemail, if you are unable to attend (be reached by phone), please reply to this email with your
comments/photos/etc with your reasons for appealing and the Legislative Hearing officer can review
on the 17th and we will follow up with recommendation via email after the 17th. Otherwise, we will
talk to you then.
 

Please note that the incoming number from the City shows up as 612-315-7905.

 
Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 
 
From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings 
Sent: Friday, May 9, 2025 2:31 PM
To: chaska8888@msn.com
Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: FW: appealed tax assessment for Albemarle St

 
Ms. Hole,
 
Resending as your Voicemail this afternoon seemed to indicate that you didn’t receive this, though
your Voicemail confirmed this is the right email. I’d found your email from a previous appeal after
entering the file.

mailto:LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:chaska8888@msn.com
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mailto:Sharon.KennedyVickers@ci.stpaul.mn.us
https://www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings
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Thanks,
Joanna

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 
 
 
From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings 
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 1:37 PM
To: 'chaska8888@msn.com' <chaska8888@msn.com>
Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: appealed tax assessment for Albemarle St

 
Good morning,
 
This email is to confirm that your appealed tax assessment for property at 1245 ALBEMARLE STREET.
(File No. J2520R, Assessment No. 258548)is scheduled for Tuesday, May 20, 2025 via phone
between 10 am and 12 pm  
 Attached are documents related to your appeal.

We will call you into the hearing at 561-271-2671 (simple phone call, no zoom or video; you will not
be able to join yourself).

Please note that the incoming number from the City shows up as 612-315-7905. -

Thank you!
Joanna

 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
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P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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